Your ref. 07/19/0200/F.
1/9/2021

11 Robinson Ave

Goffs Oak

Herts

EN75NX

Dear Sir
NO MORE NEW HOUSES

| am having difficulty to understand the reason why Broxbourne Council are agreeing to the building of an exorbitant
amount of new housing in Goffs Oak.

| have written before expressing my concerns with regard to the amount of traffic which this will create on the already
congested roads, plus the Doctors and schools already full to bursting.

| hope you will not just delete this email, but at least give us residents in Goffs Oak some thought and consideration.

Yours faithfully
Mrs M Bassett

Sent from my iPad



